Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Andrew DeFrank <andrewdefrank1@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 5:20 PM

To: DCOZ - BZA Submissions (DCOZ)

Subject: Case 20445

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

Hello,

I’'m writing to share my support for opening the restaurant and approving the zoning required to do so as part of case
20445. | grew up on Capitol Hill, and | love having mixed uses on our blocks. Going to restaurants near parks and homes
is what makes a city like DC so livable. A successful restaurant here would make DC a better place for those who already
live here, like my parents who want to age in place.

Thank you.

Andrew DeFrank
(202) 747-4634 | @andrewdefrank
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